

WEST WABASSO PROGRESSIVE CIVIC LEAGUE

Office of the

P.O. Box 786 Wabasso, FL 32970

12/13/19

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The West Wabasso Progressive Civic Club wants to thank you, the Board of County Commissioners, for your support and approval of the septic sewage system in Phase II of the West Wabasso community. The project was a true success, and the citizens were very pleased with the results. The County staff and the contractor staff did an outstanding job.

We extend our thanks to the County Administrator and staff for the hard work, dedication, and commitment devoted to this project. I realized the many obstacles you faced with this project. However, we appreciated your patience and understanding to keep the project moving in the right direction. A stupendous shout out goes to Mr. Arjuna Weragoda for his grant writing skills. His skill set allowed this project to go forward. We are forever grateful.

We are also grateful for the contractor who performed the installation duties on this project. Although they were the lowest bidder, your performance was incredible. The citizens in the community were very satisfied with the services.

Thank you,

	1			1	
	A/-			///	
	JELA	me g	reside	VM	
1		nt	reside	VIL	

Via. Drogial	de we d